
6th June 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week two of the Reception classes visited Kentish Town Farm and we learnt all about the                   
animals. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Bikes 

Phonics 
Click on the pictures to practise your sounds and word reading at home.  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/S6tiEhkU/RRFC7DYF
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/PI7W4H43/QmYIJkkL
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/0FmWuSWy/6yH9PoZ8


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will continue to read the story ‘Mrs Armitage 
on Wheels’. We will be making our own books 
and writing the story.  
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be learning about how to double a                
number. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
We will be learning the meaning of  these 
words: 

slow            exhausted 
 

directions     
 

fair                 share             

 Understanding of the World 
We will be learning about old bikes and  
looking at how bikes have changed over 
time. 

 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the song ‘Little Sally Saucer.’  
 
Little Sally Saucer 
Sitting in the water 
Rise Sally Rise 
Wipe out your eyes 
Turn to the East 
And turn to the West 
And point to the one that you like best. 
 

Click on the picture to listen to the song.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be making a collage of a Penny             
Farthing. 
 
 

 
 
 

 Messages 

 

Reception Hawthorn will be visiting Kentish 
Town Farm on Thursday 12th June. 
 
The children will need to bring a backpack to 
carry their lunch in and they should also 
wear a suitable coat and shoes for the 
weather conditions on the day. 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ti9zwlOyzFg

